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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to express our extreme concern over the increasing level of noise from
the airplanes flying in and out of the Dublin Airport, in particular at night time. 

I have been living in the Balgriffin/Clongriffin area for nearly 6 years and I have noticed
that both these flights have been operated much more recently at night, as well as their
noise levels that have been increased for the reasons unknown to me.

Some of the flights are too loud even at daytime. And some even cause our house to
vibrate, which didn't happen before. 

This has massively disrupted our sleep at night, peace during the day, our performance at
work and lives, and our mental health.

I urge you to kindly take the relevant measures to resolve this problem. 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards,

Amir Seifi 
Parkside, Balgriffin, D13

 




